
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
October 13, 2021 

 
IN LOVING REMEMBRANCE 

 
 

Chestnut Creek Mourns the passing of 

Villa resident 

 
 

MARY SCANNELL 
 

878 Bayport Circle  

on October 8, 2021.   

 
 

Messages of condolence can be sent to  

Mary's husband  

Joe Zunic and Family 

3601 Spyglass Circle 

Palos Heights, IL 60463 

 


